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  Asia Leadership Conference Promotes Peace Principles 
   
 
Bangkok, Thailand—UPF convened a three-day 
Asian Leadership Conference (ALC) in July with 
96 participants from 11 nations, the largest ALC it 
has held to date. 
 

  

  

  

  Football for Peace Tournament Held in Moscow 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—Despite continuous rain, nine 
teams fought hard in the Play Football for Peace 
tournament. 
 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Austria Forum on Peace and Development for Horn of Africa 
and Middle East 

 
 
Vienna, Austria—UPF-Austria held a roundtable 
discussion titled “Horn of Africa and the Middle 
East – Perspectives for Peace and 
Development.” 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  UPF-Netherlands Seminar on Peace Principles 
 
 
Bergen aan Zee, Netherlands—The third 
seminar on the UPF Vision and Peace Principles 
drew 40 participants from 10 
nations. 
 

  

  

  

  Portuguese Peace Road Leads to the Ocean 
   
 
Lisbon, Portugal—Thirty-five youth and children 
and 10 adults took part in a Peace Road event 
that led them to the Atlantic 
Ocean. 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

OCT 24: United Nations Day 

OCT 25: Albania, UPF Southeast Europe Peace Summit 

NOV 1: Seoul, Korea - Inauguration of the Korean Clergy Leadership Conference 

(KCLC) 

NOV 19: Phnom Penh, Cambodia - UPF's Asia Pacific Summit 2019 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 200 White Plains Rd. FL1, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  


